
Franklin Elementary SCC Meeting
Thursday, October 20, 2022

3:45 p.m.

SCC Members
Carrie Prince - Chair
Brenda Fuller  TI Coor. - Secretary
Paula Speirs 
Lindsey Freeman 
Sarah Peterson 
Jason Benson  Principal  

Attending:  
Michelle Wages, Daniel Stokes, Teri McCabe, Aleigh Roy

Notes: 

Vote on leadership: Done at the end of the 2022 school year.  Carrie will be the Chair for 2 years.

Review of data - School Report Card - Utah State Board of Education - shared by Mr. Benson
Our school has a "D" grade.  However,  we do have a lot of growth and things to celebrate.  Achievement is based on the RISE end-of-year 
test.  Our Language arts scores went up by 9.5%, Math showed an increase of 7.6%.  Science showed a 1% increase.  Growth of our lowest 
25% was up 45.8% which is up by 8.3%.  English Learners making adequate progress was at 43.4% an increase of 25.1%. Our score was 
higher than both the district at 36% and the state at 39%.  English Learners reaching proficency was 9.4%, an increase of 4.0%.  Again, we 
were higher than both the district at 7% and the state at 5%.  
What is Franklin doing differently this year?  We are fully staffed with our Instructional Assistants, for the first time in years.  Every student in 
the building is receiving support at their level whether it be remediation or extension.  Our teachers and assistants are highly qualified and 
trained.  Teachers are taking their most at risk student groups.  
Tuesdays will now be focusing on our PBIS trainings after school from 3:35 to 3:50.
Are our teachers focusing on the end-of-year grade or preparing our students to be college and career ready?

Next Meeting:   Wednesday, November 16 at 3:45 in the school library.
Explaination of the changes in Career Fair


